
 

 
NOTICE OF PREPARATION  

OF ASSESSMENT ROLL 2019 
 

Town of Hepburn 
 
Notice is hereby given that the assessment roll of the Town of Hepburn for the year 2019 has 
been prepared and is open to inspection at the Town Office from 9:00 a.m. to Noon and 1:00 
p.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday to Friday between the following dates: 
 

March 22, 2019 to April 23, 2019 
 
A bylaw pursuant to section 214 of The Municipalities Act has been passed and the assessment 
notices have been sent as required. Any person who wishes to appeal his or her assessment is 
required to file his or her notice of appeal, accompanied with a $150.00 fee for each 
assessment being appealed, which will be returned if the appeal results in a change to the 
assessment with: 
 

The Assessor 
Town of Hepburn 

Box 217 
Hepburn, SK S0K 1Z0 

 
no later than the 23rd day of April, 2019. 
 

Dated this 22nd day of March, 2019. 
 

Brad Wiebe 
Assessor 


